
 
KING’S CLUB CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 

We hope you are all enjoying the new facilities and thank you for your ongoing feedback. 

 

If you have any further suggestions or comments, please email reception@kingsclubwimbledon.org  

 

Below is an update on club opening times and information over the upcoming months. 

 

Please visit our new website for full information www.kingsclubwimbledon.org 

 

We hope you have an enjoyable festive break. 

 

The King’s Club 

 

 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY OPENING HOURS 

 

The club will revert to the holiday timetable below from Friday 13th December and will close at 22:00 

on Thursday 19th December for the Christmas break. The Club will re-open on 2nd January 2020, with 

normal term time hours commencing Monday 6th January. 

 

Friday 13th December Saturday 14th / Sunday 15th 

Monday 16th – Thursday 19th  
& 

Thursday 2nd & Friday 2rd Jan 

Saturday 4th / Sunday 5th January   

Tennis: 09:00 – 21:00  Tennis: 09:00 – 19:00 Tennis: 09:00 – 21:00  Tennis: 09:00 – 19:00 

Swimming: 14:30 – 21:00 Swimming: 09:00 – 19:00 Swimming: 14:30 – 21:00 Swimming: 09:00 – 19:00 

Gym: 14:30 – 22:00 Gym: 09:00 – 19:00 Gym: 14:30 – 22:00 Gym: 09:00 – 19:00 

Squash: 14:30 – 22:00 Squash: 09:00 – 19:00 Squash: 14:30 – 22:00 Squash: 09:00 – 19:00 

 

 

YOGA & PILATES 

 

Yoga & Pilates classes will now run throughout the year, including the holiday periods. These are 

booked on a pay as you go basis and all club members will be charged £11 per session. Non-members 

will be charged £13 per session. Please see the club website for the class timetable 

https://www.kingsclubwimbledon.org/timetable/ 
 

 

ON-LINE BOOKINGS 

 

We are working with our club leisure management system Clubwise, to create an online booking 

system for all class and court bookings. They hope to have this up and running in the next couple of 

months and I will update all members with further information early next term.  

 

JUNIOR SWIM PROGRAM 

 

The junior after-school & weekend swim program will commence on the dates below. Please note 

the revised times for weekday courses starting at 18:15 instead of 18:00. We still have a few places 

remaining. To inquire about the program please call 0208 255 5401. 
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Tuesday 7th January – Tuesday 24th March (excl 18th February) 

Wednesday 8th January – Wednesday 25th March (excl 19th February) 

Thursday 9th January – Thursday 26th March (excl 20th February) 

Saturday 18th January – Saturday 28th March (incl 22nd February) 

Club closed 11th January for King’s entrance exams 

Sunday 12th January – Sunday 29th March (excl 23rd February) 

 

For further details, please see the website:  

https://www.kingsclubwimbledon.org/facilities/indoor-pool/ 
 

 

SATURDAY 11TH JANUARY CLUB CLOSURE 

 

All areas of the Club will be closed on Saturday 11th January for school exams. The club will re-open 

on Sunday 12th January. 

 

 

2020 ALL ENGLAND WIMBLEDON TENNIS CHAMPIONSHIP BALLOT 

 

The King’s Club is affiliated to the LTA and all club members are entitled to sign up for tickets to the 

2020 All England Tennis Championships. To be eligible to enter, members must complete the steps 

below by 14th February 2020 the steps below:  

 

• Have an Adult (18+) or Junior (11-17) active LTA Lite or Team Membership; 

• Ensure that the relevant Registered Venue(s) is/are linked to their LTA Membership; and 

• Be Opted In to the LTA Members Venue Ballot, with the LTA. 

 

Please note that any member opting in after 14th February will not be included in the ballot. 

 

LTA contact details: 

 

 Email: info@lta.org.uk 

 Telephone: 0208 487 7000 (option 1) 

 

For full ballot rules please see the link below: 

https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/major-events/grand-slams/wimbledon/Documents/2020/lta-

members-ballot-rules.pdf 

 

PLEASE NOTE – If you were a BTM (British Tennis Member) with the LTA prior to the club closing, 

your membership may have been cancelled by the LTA as the club withdrew from the ballot in 2019 

due to the club being closed. Please contact the LTA (above) to check your status.  

 

PARKING 

 

Please may I remind all club members that there is no parking in the School’s car park. This is strictly 

for King’s College staff and School Governors. 
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